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Another picture of the highway department equipment, now in front of the Municipal Garage. The
construction of the Municipal Garage on Waverly Avenue started September 7, 1954. The seven bay
garage, which cost $59 000, was capable of housing all of the village’s equipment.

A 1960’s picture of the Patchogue
Village Highway Department crew
at work with a snow blower on
Terry Street.




